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Book Week 2023 
Book Swap 

 

As part of our Book Week celebrations we are offering      

all children the opportunity to recycle preloved books 

and find a great second hand book to read. 
 

Donated books can be picture books, novels: fiction or 

nonfiction, baby board books, books children may read      

on their own, or books read aloud by an adult. 
 

When: Term 3 Week 5, Monday 21st to 

Friday 25th August 
 

Where: Each morning from 8:30am in the Early Years 

Precinct, in front of the library  
 

Students will: be able to swap a book in reasonable condition, on any morning during Book 

Week, for a new-to-them book 
 

Families are asked to: Note that exchanged books may be kept forever so please 

make sure your child does not donate any book(s) that they will want back. 
 

We are looking forward to celebrating the joy of reading! 


